
The AccessArt Offer to SEND
(Mainstream)

It is important to us that all pupils can enjoy
and benefit from AccessArt resources and from our
ethos.  

Scroll down to explore all we offer for teachers
working with pupils with SEND in mainstream
settings. Explore the benefits of being an
AccessArt member as a teacher of pupils with
Special Educational Needs & Disabilities, and find
out how we can help support art education in your
school.

AccessArt is a UK registered charity and a Subject
Association for Art.

https://www.accessart.org.uk/send-integrated-in-mainstream/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/send-integrated-in-mainstream/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/8-values-accessart/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/become-a-member-send/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/teamaccessart/
https://www.subjectassociations.org.uk/our-members/
https://www.subjectassociations.org.uk/our-members/


Explore SEND Resources

AccessArt  posts  and  teaching  approaches  are
transferable across different settings, ages and
abilities, but we recognise that in some SEND
settings, teaching has to be sensitively adapted
and  processes  transformed  for  the  learner  to
explore  their  creative  potential.  Explore
resources here.

External Links for SEND

https://www.accessart.org.uk/send-resources/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/send-resources/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/external-links-for-special-educational-needs-and-disability-send/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/external-links-for-special-educational-needs-and-disability-send/


Here  you  will  find  external  links  for  more
information on specific disabilities or learning
difficulties.  Explore  organisations,  including
museums and galleries, which are doing exemplary
work in the area of SEND and access.

Share  Your  SEND  Workshops  With  The  AccessArt
Community

If you regularly run sessions or have run one off
sessions, why not write a post for AccessArt?

The  development  of  resources  for  SEND  is  an
ongoing priority for AccessArt and we would love
to hear from you!

https://www.accessart.org.uk/are-you-an-artist-educator-art-teacher-or-teacher-who-has-experience-of-working-with-send/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/are-you-an-artist-educator-art-teacher-or-teacher-who-has-experience-of-working-with-send/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/are-you-an-artist-educator-art-teacher-or-teacher-who-has-experience-of-working-with-send/

